
 

 

 

 Excalibur Primary School 

23rd September 2024       Pre-school Class Newsletter  Term: Autumn 1   Week: four 

 Another fabulous week has flown by in Pre-school!  What a lot of fun we have had.  

The children are letting us know what their favourite activities are and it’s lovely to 

hear them requesting different things.  They have all settled really well and are 

confident to let Pre-school staff know when they need help with something. 

This week, the children have experienced a variety of activities 

planned around the familiar Nursery Rhyme ‘Hickory Dickory 

Dock’.  The children have been listening carefully to instructions to 

put together a shape mouse, they have used the ‘dotty dabber’ 

paints to decorate Hickory Dickory and have tried to steer scissors 

to cut along a line.  During our PE time, the children loved joining 

in with parachute activities and using the small apparatus.  In 

Number Time, the children have loved helping hold number props 

as we sang different counting songs including ‘5 little speckled 

frogs’, ‘5 little men’ and ‘5 current buns. 

Remember to ask if you 

have any questions.  Have a 

fantastic weekend! 
 

Mrs Cheadle, Miss 

Dugmore, Miss Scott-Jones 

and Miss Bebbington. 

A reminder that Pre-school children need… 

• A named bottle filled with fresh water (preferably 

not juice). 

• A small snack for afternoon break. 

• A waterproof coat. 

• A pair of welly boots (to leave at pre-school). 

On Wednesdays, we have ‘Music & Movement’ in the 

school hall.  The children are welcome to bring pumps 

or trainers to change into. 

On Thursdays, the children will visit the library so need 

to bring their zippy wallet (provided by pre-school). 

 

 


